September 4, 2018

Rotary Club of Georgetown — Sun City
John Chenoweth

1530 Sun City Bivd., Suite 120

Box 441

Georgetown, TX 78633

Dear John,

We are thankful for your sponsorship and appreciate your support for Celebration of Love through
the Golf with the Troops event in Sun City.

Your donation will make it possible for us to continue to support our military heroes and families
stationed at Ft. Hood as well as those active duty and veterans living in the Central Texas area.

This letter will serve as your tax deductible donation information for 2018
Monetary donation of $425.00 Taxable donation /s $425.00

Celebration of Love is a registered 501(c)(3) public charity with the IRS. Our EIN is 26-3854659.
This donation is tax deductible to the extent the tax laws allow. Please keep this letter for your
records.

If you have questions or concerns about this donation, please email info@celebrationoflove.org or
call us at (512) 251.6544.

Rita Willoughby
Celebration of Love
Executive Director

Celebration of Love
15630 Vision Drive, Suite A * Pflugerville, Texas 78660
512.251.6544 info@celebrationoflove.org



